
 

Grant Application Period  

Begins 

Tuesday, September 1 

 

 

The Bedford Cultural Council (BCC) is now accepting grant applications through October 15th. 

Grant money can be used to support a variety of artistic and cultural projects and activities in 

Bedford; including festivals, workshops, lectures, exhibits, field trips, and school 

performances. Grants are reimbursement-based, meaning the applicant expends their own 

money, and if approved for a grant, then submits paperwork for reimbursement.    

 

Please note that there is an 18 month window of eligibility (July 1st through December 31 of 

the following year), so applicants may apply for projects that have already taken place, with 

the understanding that funding is not guaranteed. Application forms, BCC funding priorities, 

and project guidelines are available at http://www.mass-culture.org/Bedford.  

http://www.mass-culture.org/Bedford

